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We are HCMS…where we are Teaching and Learning at the Next Level! 

 

February 7, 2020 

 

Greetings Hapeville Charter Middle School Parents, 
 
 

See pertinent information for the next few weeks below. 
 

Homecoming Week  

Homecoming Week is February 18th – 21st. Students will have an opportunity to participate in themed-dress and attend the 

school-wide pep rally Friday, February 21st. Permission slips for the pep rally came home today and students will receive 

more information for the themed-dress next week. 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 

We will host a school-wide book fair Tuesday, February 25th – Friday, February 28th at the Main Campus. Students will be 

able to purchase books and other items during the day. Eighth grade students can purchase items after school if they 

choose to. 

 

Student Holidays 

Second semester is well underway and there are several school closing dates to make note of during the coming weeks. 

School will be closed to students on all dates listed below. 

- February 14th – Full Release Day                                 

- February 17th – Staff and Student Holiday 

- March 13th – Teacher Workday 

- March 16th – Full Release Day 

- March 24th – Teacher Workday 
 

 

Scoliosis for Grades 6 and 8 

According to available information, it is known that two to three children out of every 100 may have Scoliosis. Fulton 

County Schools will conduct its annual scoliosis screening for 6th and 8th graders Tuesday, February 18th and Thursday, 

February 20th, respectively. Documents for consent were distributed to students in January and should be returned 

accordingly. 
 

 

Student Dress 

Please ensure students are attentive to the weather changes and come to school prepared each day. Students should be in 

full uniform attire daily including jackets that are solid blue, green, or black. No hoodies of any kind nor jackets with 

hoods will be allowed so please ensure students dress for the weather and understand they will not be allowed to wear 

hoods in the building. Students will be asked to remove any top that does not meet the uniform guidelines.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Audrey R. Greer, Ph.D. 

Principal 


